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SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOP (Tuesday, September 5, 2017)
Generated by Miriam Testasecca on Friday, September 15, 2017

Members present
Kelly Barrera, Tommy Allen, Bev Slough, Bill Mignon and Patrick Canan

Meeting called to order at 8:34 AM
1. CALL TO ORDER BY BOARD CHAIR

2. ROLL CALL BY SUPERINTENDENT
3. OPENING COMMENTS BY SCHOOL BOARD AND SUPERINTENDENT

Mrs. Barrera congratulated Mr. Guy Harris and Mrs. Michele Perry for being the Lifetime
Achievement Award recepients during the Pedro Menendez High School (PMHS) vs St.
Augustine High School football game held at PMHS on September 1, 2017.

Mr. Forson informed the board that DOE Commissioner Stewart and Governor Scott will

be holding a Superintendent’s Conference Call at 9:30am today. He also reminded the board
of the two upcoming Town Hall meetings this week (today and Thursday) and the College
and Career Night being held on Wednesday night at SAHS.

4. Workshop Topics
4.01 2018 Draft Legislative Platform

Mrs. Beth Sweeny presented the 2018 Draft Legislative Platform, which was originally
scheduled to be on the consent agenda of the September 12 board meeting. Mrs. Barrera
suggested that this item be placed on the action agenda, all agreed.

4.02 District Assessment Calendar

Mrs. Katie Sharman presented the District Assessment Calendar, which included both state
and district assessments.

4.03 Student Progression Plan & Parent Resource Guide

Mrs. Christine Stephan and Dr. Linda Thomson presented changes to the 2017-2018
Student Progression Plan and the Parent Resource Guide, which included updated
information to clarify district policy, grade forgiveness, instructional requirements, and
other modifications.

Mr. Allen called for a recess at 9:37 AM
The workshop reconvened at 9:52 AM.

4.04 Attendance Zoning 2018-2019

Mrs. Nicole Cubbedge a comprehensive report on Attendance Zoning for 2018-2019.

5. PUBLIC COMMENTS

None

6. CLOSING COMMENTS BY SCHOOL BOARD AND SUPERINTENDENT

Mr. Bill Mignon was pleased to announce that Mrs. Kelly Barrera was selected as the

Alumni of the Year for Jacksonville University. Mr. Forson stated that he would contact

all the Principals regarding hurricane preparations. Mr. Forson advised that Govenor Scott
and Commissioner Stewart were watching the hurricane to be ready for whatever comes our
way.
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7. ADJOURNMENT
10:38 AM
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